
Covid 19
A gentle reminder
Please complete all forms at home they 
will be sent to you by e mail or text 3-4 
days before your appointment. You do not 
need to print them off they are saved to a 
portal that we can access. This will minimise 
the contact you have with un-necessary 
objects in the practice.

If you have been travelling internationally 
within the last 14 days please call the 
practice before attending.

If you have been contacted by Test and 
Trace and been told to isolate please call 
the practice to let us know.

If you feel unwell prior to your appointment 
or you are concerned you are exhibiting 
any signs of Covid-19 please call the 
practice, we can re-schedule your 
appointment.

Our ultimate aim is to keep you safe, if you 
are vulnerable or shielding, please inform 
a member of the team, we can arrange 
appointment times at the beginning of 
each session, to ensure you are the first one 
in surgery.

Please come alone if possible, and ensure 
you are wearing a face covering.

On arrival at the practice the reception 
door will be locked. Use the hand-gel in 

the porch, check the questionnaire in 
the porch, once you are happy you are 
able to enter the building press the buzzer. 
Once you are allowed in the building our 
staff may take your temperature.

Clean your teeth before you arrive, we are 
trying not to use the rest room facilities. If 
you do need to use them tell a member 
of our team.

Keep belongings to an absolute minimum, 
we have boxes to place personal 
possessions in.

We do encourage contactless payments 
where possible.

Hand gel stations are positioned around 
the building, there is a separate entrance 
and exit.

All team members are happy to help with 
any questions you may have. 

We aim to do our best to keep you safe 
during the pandemic, if you have concerns 
or queries, please speak to a member of 
the team, who will help you or pass on your 
query to an appropriate person.

Mike and the team


